
 
 
 
 
 

 Boating Advisory 

 

On July 4th, the Barge “Annalee” will be anchored outside of Dana  
Point Harbor to launch the Dana Point fireworks display,  please  

maintain the minimum clearance of 500 yards as recommended by  

the United States Coast Guard. 
 

United States Coast Guard Advisory  

 

 

 
Southern California Seacoast 
Morro Bay to San Clemente 

 
Numerous 4th of July Fireworks shows are taking place along the Central 

and Southern California coastline, and mariners are reminded to use       
extreme caution when in the vicinity.  All boaters are asked to maintain the 

minimum clearance from any fireworks barges. 

 
 

For additional safety information please see the link below 
 

http://www.uscgboating.org/ 
 

 

 

Exercise Caution  

on the Fourth of  July 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 

 

www.OCDPH.com 


